
Church Aston Infant School 
 

01952 386390  A2033@taw.org.uk www.churchastoninfantschool.co.uk 

NEWSLETTER 

4 
SEPTEMBER 2019 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

CELEBRATING 

SUCCESS CELEBRATING  

SUCCESS 

Congratulations to all the children that 

received an award today.  

  

  

Dear Parents, 

                      This week has gone very quickly with children really settling into 

their working routine. More and more children are beginning to take up the 

challenge to work on their Mathletics again this year. We are aiming for full participation. I have been 

happy to give out a number of Head Teacher stickers for special achievement, see below some of the 

children who worked especially hard either at home or in school. 

          Unfortunately, we have some sad news to share. Cory will be leaving us next Friday to take up 

a new position. It has been a pleasure working with him as he has been a real asset to Church Aston. 

I know staff and children will miss him but we wish him well with his next career move. Clubs will 

continue as normal so please don’t have any worries about child care. We will let you know further 

details in the near future.                 

           Please keep bringing in the Aldi stickers, we need as many as possible to get that kit. 

 

Thank you for all your support. 

Jenny Griffiths 

 

HEAD TEACHER’S 

HIGHLIGHTS 

 

 
 
 

 

 
 
 

BIRTHDAYS BIRTHDAYS       

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

BIRTHDAYS BIRTHDAYS       

 

 

 

 
BIRTHDAY  

CELEBRATIONS 

We would like to wish the children 

celebrating their birthday this week a 

very happy birthday. 



 
 

CLASS 1 

 
CLASS 2 

MATHLETICS 

Well done to the children that 

received their bronze & silver 

Mathletics certificate today. 

Reception have been exploring the number 4 and looking how the number 

can be made in different ways. Year 1 have been exploring place value of 

number. The year one children have explored numbers one more and less 

and have started to compare numbers using the symbols > < and = . Our 

story Toys in Space has given us lots of new vocabulary. We designed 

our own lost toy posters. We also had an exciting parcel delivered to us 

this week and inside was a little red London bus. I wonder what we will 

find out about it! 

Please remember to bring your Flipped Learning homework about Toys in 

by Wednesday 5th October. Thank you  

BRONZE AWARD 

This week Class 2 have enjoyed our new story ‘This rabbit belongs to Emily Brown’ by 

Cressida Cowell. The children have made predictions about what might happen next, they 

have used their knowledge of adjectives to describe the rabbit called Stanley and written a 

letter to the Queen! In maths the year 1 children have explored counting on one more and 

less and the affect it has on value. The year 2 children have partitioned two digit numbers in 

different ways including using the part whole model. Class 2 are also enjoying the 

challenge of knowing the number bonds to 10 and using this to solve a problem. In RE the 

children have discussed belonging to a group, and the children really impressed me with 

their responses on what is special about our school community.    

SILVER AWARD 



 
 

 

 

 

 Friday 25th October—last day of term 

 Monday 4th November—back to school 

  Open Days— 15th October and 13th November. 

 Thursday 3rd October at 7.30pm — Friends of School 
Meeting at The Fox pub 

 Wednesday 23rd October at 2.15pm —Harvest Festival at St 
Andrews Church.  Further information to follow. 

ALDI’S KIT FOR SCHOOL 

We have collected 83 stickers to date, 167 to go! 

 

SCHOOL DINNER CENSUS DAY 

Next Thursday, 3rd October, is our school census day.  The number of meals taken on 

school census day determines our funding for Universal Free School Meals which has a 

direct impact on our budget so it is a huge benefit to the school if as many children as 

possible have a school dinner that day.   

To encourage everyone to have a hot dinner next Thursday the menu will change and fish 

and chips, or a vegetarian option, followed by a donut will be the hot meal available.  This 

means that the menu will also change on Friday 4th October when the hot meal will be 

Chicken Dunkers, or a vegetarian option, followed by ice cream. 

This week’s winning team is  

 again.  

Out of School Success 

Well done for achieving 

your 10th Kyu in Karate. 

Thank you for sharing 

your achievement with 

us and a massive well 

done to you. 

Keep up the good work!  

Head 

Teacher’s 

Award 

Head Teacher’s Award 

Well done to all the children that 

produced outstanding work both 

inside and outside of the classroom. 

They all received a Head Teacher’s 

award in a special assembly. 

Well done everyone! 


